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Tami McGowin, 

Please use this letter as officia l notification that I have decided to suspend my campaign and 

withdraw from the 2024 Santa Rosa County Commissioner, District 3 race. I appreciate all the education 
and support from you and the ladies in the Elections Office. I will submit my final financial disclosure 

report on timeline. If you need addiational information from me, please call 913-708-1123 or email at 

bradburv.greg@gmail.com. 
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